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Friday 25th March 2022 

Parent/Carer Conferences update  Spring Term 2022 

Dear parent/carer,  

As I know some of you are aware we have had to cancel some of our parent/carer conferences this 

term, this is due to levels of staffing in school currently.  We have made the decision to cancel all further 

scheduled parent/carer conferences for this term and reschedule for the summer term. Sending a huge 

thanks for your understanding and patience with this decision. 

Of course, if you have anything you would like to discuss with your child’s teacher then do not hesitate 

to get in touch and don’t feel you have to wait until the parent/carer meetings, we are here to support 

you as always.  

I will write to you after the Easter holidays and let you know the new dates for the parent/carer 

conferences in the summer term.  

Many thanks again for your understanding, 

 

Mrs Wright        Mrs Peters  

Head of school        Head Teacher  
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